St. Peter’'s Academy East Bridgford - Homework

Teacher: Mrs Cains / Mrs Gilbey | Subject: Dukes Barn Date: 15/6/18

Task/Expectation:

Another very busy week! Class photographs were taken on Monday morning followed
by a very enjoyable day out at the Nottingham Tennis Centre on Tuesday. The
children took part in lots of different tennis activities during the day and we were able
to get onto Court One to watch part of a professional tennis match.

For homework this week, we would like the children to continue to practise
putting on a single duvet cover, sheet and pillow case in preparation for our
visit to Dukes Barn. It would also be very helpful for your child to help pack their
suitcase/bag alongside an adult so that they are aware of their own belongings.
Optional homework is to prepare an entry for the forthcoming East Bridgford
Show (June 30™). Details of the different classes to enter were sent out last
Friday.

May we remind you that all children will need a packed lunch for the Monday.

We are hoping for good weather but the children will need to be prepared for all
eventualities — sun cream, sun hat, coats and warm clothing!

Please name as many of your child’s belongings as possible and a named black bin
liner for wet/dirty clothes is one of the most important items on the kit list!

Any medication for Dukes Barn needs to be clearly labelled with your child’s
name and handed in to a member of staff on the morning of Monday 18th June.

Times table tests will resume on Wednesday 27" June.

We will not be setting any homework next week as we feel your children will be ready
for a good rest!

Thank you for your continued support.

Please return homework by: N/A

e Thank you for helping your child with their work.
o Please let us know if for any reason they were not able to complete it.




e If you would like to make any comments on the homework or other aspects of your child’s
work please do so in their work diary or by letter, phone or personal contact. We will
ensure you receive a response.



